
ITEM 6 
Audit and Accounts Committee 
1 April 2010 
 
Minute Extract 
 
84/09  Contract and Procurement with RRS Waste   
  Management 
 
The Committee considered the project agreement for the contract and 
procurement with RRS Waste Management.  The Committee expressed 
concerns about the isolation of clause 9 of the project agreement and its 
component parts to allow the expenditure of £180k as part costs of an appeal 
against the refusal of planning permission.   
 
Resolved to ask Council Cabinet to review its decision to support the 
continuation of the project in light of the refusal of planning permission 
by the Council’s own Planning Committee. 
 
(As members of the Council Cabinet Councillor Allen and Troup abstained 
from voting in the above item.) 
 


